
From: Arlene Kallen
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Support for N. Gravenstein Hwy. RV Village
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 5:40:38 PM

Dear Sebastopol City Council

  We are very much in favor of the site on the Amerigas property. No place is ideal, but we
think because this area is on the highway and conveniently near bus stops, food services, and
shopping, it comes close.  Because the RVs will be parked in a lot there, they won’t be taking
up the street and sidewalk in Morris St.  
We feel this site is far superior to the idea of having it in the parking lot by the Sebastopol
Preserve/Youth Annex/Community Center because that recreation area is so heavily used by
our city’s residents. 

Thank you, 
Arlene and Bradford Kallen 
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